
“04 December 2017 Change of Group Auditors “ 
 
On 29 September 2017, Groupe Acrotec SA and Finacrotec SA have replaced their previous auditor, 
Ernst & Young SA, by electing MAZARS SA as new auditor. The change of auditor occurred after 
completion of the audit of Groupe Acrotec SA and Finacrotec SA financial statements for the business 
year ended 31 December 2016 and has resulted in no change to the previously published audited 
financial statements. The previous auditor has not withdrawn from its engagement and neither were 
there any unresolved differences of opinion between Groupe Acrotec SA and Finacrotec SA and the 
previous auditor. The change has been published by the commercial Register of Canton Jura on 30 
November 2017. 
 
 


